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MS. CAMELA VALENCIA ESTRADA

Sales Manager, Sales and Reservation Office
Hive Hotel & Convention Place

68 Sct. Tuason cor. Sct. Madrinan,

Brgy. South Triangle, Quezon City

Contact No. (02) 413-7281

NOTICE TO PROCEED

Dear Ms. Estrada:

Attached is the approved Contract Agreement for the provision of food and accommodation for 20
participants for the conduct of the 3-day UNAIP Program on March 29-31, 2022 in Quezon City,
you are hereby advised that you may proceed with compliance of your obligations strictly upon
receipt of this Notice to Proceed.

Thus, your company shall be responsible for performing the services under the terms and conditions
stated in the Contract Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the space
provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the BAI-BAC.

Very truly yours,

LAMBERTO B. DELA CRUZ, JR., MPM
OIC-Assistant Director for Admin and Finance
MAR 23 2022
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| acknowledge receipt of this notice on

\ Name of Representative of the Bidder:

Authorized Signature:
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